
Dear Parent/Guardian

Ski Visit to Schladming Austria February 2023

You are invited to a parents’ meeting on Wednesday 30th November 2022 to be held in the main
hall, Langtree School at 18:00-19:00.

Agenda

● Welcome
● Introduction of accompanying staff
● Outline of the week
● Presentation of selected slides
● Travel itinerary
● Accommodation arrangements
● Expectations of pupils
● What to bring for the journey

The meeting should last no more than one hour and will cover all the important aspects of being part
of a school visit to a potentially hazardous environment. Although I understand that many families go
skiing fairly regularly I would still appreciate all attending, as there are many safety issues and
rules that apply to a school group that I wish to share with parents and pupils alike. Please
complete this Google form to say if you will be attending.

Yours faithfully

Mr. Vitty

Ski Trip Organiser
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